
From: Gail Saez
To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee
Subject: Electoral and Other Legislation Amendment Bill 2015
Date: Thursday, 9 April 2015 9:10:40 PM

Good evening, It has just been brought to my attention that a discussion about taking away
voters having to show ID at elections. I think that this should be retained as to know just who is
voting and the correct person. We need to make our vote count and to who we want into
parliament or local government
 
Gail Saez 

 Aitkenvale Townsville NQ
 
Life wasn't meant to be easy, but it can be fun.
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